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July 14, 2022 

Public Records Coordinator 
Attorney General's Office 
P.O. Box 944255 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2550 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to my rights under the California Public Records Act (Government Code Section 6250 et seq.), I 
ask to obtain a copy of the following: 

 Any and all emails sent by CA DOJ staff, the Governor’s Office and the Attorney General’s 
Office regarding the launch of the Firearm Dashboard Portal in the 30 days prior to launch. 

 Any and all emails sent by CA DOJ staff, the Governor’s Office and the Attorney General’s 
Office since the launch of the Firearm Dashboard Portal regarding the Firearm Dashboard 
Portal Data Breach. 

 Any and all outgoing and incoming text messages, iMessages, SMS messages to Attorney 
General Rob Bonta’s State provided cellular device(s) regarding the Firearm Dashboard Portal. 

 All emails and text messages from any and all office staffers for Attorney General Rob Bonta, 
including wireless devices regarding the Firearm Dashboard Portal. 

I ask for a determination on this request within 10 days of your receipt of it, and an even prompter reply 
if you can make that determination without having to review the record[s] in question. 

If you determine that any or all or the information qualifies for an exemption from disclosure, I ask you 
to note whether, as is normally the case under the Act, the exemption is discretionary, and if so whether 
it is necessary in this case to exercise your discretion to withhold the information. 

If you determine that some but not all of the information is exempt from disclosure and that you intend 
to withhold it, I ask that you redact it for the time being and make the rest available as requested. 

In any event, please provide a signed notification citing the legal authorities on which you rely if you 
determine that any or all of the information is exempt and will not be disclosed. 
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Please be advised that the public-right-to-know interest on these matters is of great importance and 
that your agency’s failure to fully and promptly comply with this information request will be met with 
swift legal action – including but not limited to seeking a court order to compel compliance.  

I am specifically requesting that records be provided only in electronic format.  If this is not possible for 
any record request, please advise before duplicating any records that would require a cost 
reimbursement from our office.   

If I can provide any clarification that will help expedite your attention to my request, please contact me 
at 858-335-9320 or via email (where records may also be sent) at 
michael@sandiegocountygunowners.com. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Michael A. Schwartz 

Michael A. Schwartz  

On behalf of:  

San Diego County Gun Owners PAC 
5694 Mission Center Rd. #602-876 
San Diego, CA 92108 

Inland Empire Gun Owners PAC 
25920 Iris Ave #13A-341 
Moreno Valley, CA 92551 

Orange County Gun Owners PAC 
960 N Tustin St #339 
Orange, CA 92867 

 


